JLMC Minutes 06/27/2012
Approved
The JLMC met in regular session on June 27, 2012 at the Sanbornton Town Office.  The meeting was called to order at 12:15 PM.

Members present were: Robb Jutton, Assessing Assistant; Steve Hankard, Police Chief; Bob Ward, Town Planner; Cab Vinton, Library Director; Jonny Van Tassel, DPW Director; Cal Dintto, Police Dept. Employee; Ben Burlingame, Fire Department Captain; Julie Lonergan, Recreation Coordinator; Bob Veloski, Town Administrator; Melanie Van Tassel, Welfare Director; Roy Clark, DPW Employee
I. Review of minutes
A. Minutes for the 03/21/2012 JLMC meeting were reviewed and approved as written. Motion by Jutton, second by Hankard, all in favor.
II. Old Business
A. None
III. New Business
A. The group asked Robb Jutton to please use bigger font for the minutes.
B. Captain Burlingame discussed the Fire Department health and wellness program and stressed hydration and staying in shape

C. Johnny Van Tassel discussed the 48 hour time line for reporting accidents to the Town and to Primex.
IV. Next Meeting

A. The next meeting of the JLMC was scheduled for September 19, 2012 at 12:00 pm at the Town Office.
V. Adjournment

A. Motion to adjourn by Dinitto second by Veloski, meeting adjourned at 12:30 PM.
Respectfully submitted,

Melanie Van Tassel
JLMC Chair

